
 

 

Dear Team Members, Supporters and Friends of SO LArMAR, 

I hope you had a great summer.  It was a little cooler than usual which was a blessing.  

The Advisory Team met live in September.  This was the first live meeting since COVID.  
We added three new Advisory Team members: John Blackwell – Heart of Austin 
Homes/Keller Williams – Real Estate Advisor, Joshua Levy – Executive Director –
Joshua’s Stage – Social Enrichment and Scott Alan Brunson – Artist – Sculpture 
Garden, Art Gallery, and Innovative Housing. 

They join continuing advisory members:  Brian Rawson – Director – Riverbend 
Neighborhood Development Center, Mark Piening – Founder and CEO – Project 
Lighthouse, and Stuart Alderman – Principal – Block16 Architects and Urbanists.  

The vision for SO LArMAR has not changed, and we continue in the concept phase. 
The concept phase is currently organized around architecture/design, marketing/internal 
programs, information systems/media platforms, innovative housing*, innovative 
financial planning*, personal growth/training, social good outreach/volunteering. *New 

 

PROMOTING JOY THROUGH PERSONAL GROWTH AND SOCIAL GOOD! 

If you are interested in joining any of the concept phase teams, or if you know of anyone 
that might be interested, just send us a message via the CONTACT tab on the SO 
LArMAR website or reply to this email.  

Best wishes for the upcoming Halloween and Thanksgiving celebrations!  We will not 
have a SO LArMAR holiday party this year due to the continuing COVID situation. 

The SO LArMAR Team 
www.solarmar.net 

www.solarmar.net/contact

